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I oppose SB 1589. My family and I have enjoyed towed water sports on this section 

of the river for years in a safe manner under the current rules which are already 

extremely restrictive.  I feel this bill is being pushed through under the guise of an 

environmental cause but is actually to benefit a select group of water users. Enough 

is enough, let’s all share the river, as we have, and as we should.  


